
 

 

June 15, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Thomas Smith 
Acting Director of Public Works 
5 County Complex Court, Suite 260 
Prince William, VA  22192 
 
Dear Mr. Smith, 

It is with great pleasure we inform you of the action of the APWA Accreditation Council to 
award Full Re-Accreditation to your agency for the ensuing four-year period effective 
March 10, 2020.   

Congratulations to you, Accreditation Manager Matthew Groff, and each member of your 
agency for the excellent work in completing the Accreditation process.   
 
We trust you have found great benefits from working through the Accreditation process 
and that each member of your department will continue to feel a sense of pride at having 
achieved and maintained this distinction.   
 
Your final site visit results and updated date plates for your accreditation plaques are being 
forwarded to Mr. Groff and we will follow up with him on closeout items for the visit.   
 
Once again, congratulations on a job well done. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Becky Stein 
Director of Education & Credentialing 
 
CC:  Matthew Groff, Accreditation Manager 


